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Stars of the Week 

 3C Thomas 

3K Izzy 

4F Edward 

4T Sam S 

WN Zidane 

5D Grace 

5H Bea 

5P Elliot P 

6B Ella B 

6C Sienna 

Dates for your diary 

Week beginning 6th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week  

Thursday 9th February: Upper school disco 6-7.15pm 

Friday 10th February: Break Up and end of term donuts 

Tuesday 21st February: Back to School 

Thursday 2nd March; World Book Day 

Friday 3rd March: FOM Bonkers Bingo! 

Friday 10th March: Y4 trip to Chester 

Monday 13th March: Height and weight check for Y6 

Friday 31st March: End of term 

Monday 17th April: back to School 

8th May: Bank holiday 

Week beginning Tuesday 9th May: Y6 SATS week 

Cross Country 

Tomorrow Jake and Lenny will be representing Trafford at 

the Greater Manchester Schools Junior Cross Country 

Championships at Heaton Park. 

We are so proud of them and will be cheering them on. 

If you’d like to attend, the event takes place at Heaton 

Park, M25 2SW, the race starts at 11:25am.  

World Book Day– 2nd March 2023 

 

As always we will be celebrating World Book Day at Moorlands with a variety of book based activities designed to promote a 

love of reading. To mark the occasion we are asking children to come into school in the pyjamas along with their favourite 

bedtime book.  

6B will also be visiting Templemoor year 2 children to read some of their favourite books to them. 
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Class assemblies 

Well done to 6B for their fabulous class assembly on 

Thursday which went down a storm! Thank you 6B and 

Mr Bourne. 

The nest class assembly is on Thursday 23rd February 

and will be led by 5D. 

 

Friends of Moorlands are organising a much awaited 

family Bonkers Bingo night!  

This event proved to be very popular last time and    

tickets are expected to sell out quickly! 

There is the option to order pizzas for your party on 

ParentPay. 

https://www.parentpay.com/ 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Friends of Moorlands 

A few weeks ago FOM donated money to the school 

to buy 2 chrome books per class so that all children 

can easily access accelerated reader quizzes and 

Timestable  Rockstars without waiting for the classes 

dedicated IT slot. They have been delivered this week 

and should be in classes shortly. 

This will benefit all of our children enormously and 

we would like to say a massive thank you for all of the 

work they do and to all of our families that support 

the events. 

If you are interested in joining FOM please contact 

them on: 

moorlandsfom@gmail.com 

They would love new members! 

Building Work 

A newsletter was sent out this week with an update of the 

building work so far. 

Please note that one lane of Broad road will be closed for 

two weeks from the week beginning 13th February. 

Climbing Team 

Mr Clark has chosen the members of the climbing team 

and letters have gone out. 

Well done to all of the children who have taken part. 

Watch this space for news of the team’s performances. 

Mental Health Week 

Next week it is Children’s Mental Health Week. Ms        

Davidson, our mental health and wellbeing lead, has      

organised some events over the course of the week 

starting with an assembly on Monday. There will also be 

yoga classes for all children on Tuesday and  a visit from a 

mental health practitioner to meet with our ministers for 

wellbeing. 

Thank you to Ms Davidson for organising the week. 


